

Office of the Deputy Minister Ministry of Treasury and Economics

416/965-4797

Frost Building Queen's Park Toronto, Ontari

June 1, 1983.

Dear Henk:

I would like to take the opportunity to express my appreciation for all your hard work, and especially for the many hours of personal time you gave to producing this year's Budget.

Your development and co-ordination of the accelerated capital projects with the other Ministries was very well done, especially given the uncertainty of whether we were going to proceed with them in the Budget.

Thank you for your valuable contribution.

Yours sincerely,

Wary thanks Hark! Von

Tom Campbell

Mr. H. Ploeger
Director,
Intergovernmental Finance
Policy Branch
Treasury & Economics
5th Floor
Frost Building South
Queen's Park